
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November Newsletter 
 
 

 

 

 

Attendance/ School Times 

Seeing that we are in the winter season, please make sure that you inform the school (Edsby, 
call or email) if your student will not be at school for the day. Otherwise, you will receive a 
phone call to make sure they are safe and not stuck in a snowbank somewhere. 

City Students (students being dropped off), remember that early morning recess only starts at 
8:40 a.m. There is no supervision available before that time. We would appreciate if parents 
that are dropping off their child/children not do it before 8:40 a.m. 

 

Thank You 

Thank you, Tamara Weber for baking the delicious muffins for our 
breakfast program. Your kindness goes a long way and we are very 
thankful to receive this donation. 
 
 



Melville Thrift Store 
 
Melville Thrift Shop is open Tuesday and Thursday  from 12-4pm and is located in Community 

Works Building - main door, left then right down the hallway. They have great winter clothing 

etc. available for all ages. 

 
 
Holiday Harmony Concert 
 

 

 Big excitement is in the building. The Holiday 

Harmony concert is coming up on December 

14.  The students are working very hard with 

Ms. T to make sure they WOW the audience. 

 

We are expecting a very full gym in the 

evening, so if extended family can, please join 

us for the dress rehearsal at 1 p.m. that day it 

would be appreciated. 

  

 
 

Mini-Volleyball for Grade 5 and 6 

Mini-volleyball is starting for grade 5 and 6. The first practice will be this Friday (December 1) 

during the new hour.  Thank you to Mrs. Fleury and Miss Frick for coaching the students. 



Remembrance Day Service  

 

 

 
 
 
 

Remembrance Day Poster Contest 
Winners: 
• Wagner T. - 1st Place, Coloured    Poster (Grade 

4-6 Division) 

• Carter C. - 2nd Place, Coloured Poster (Grade 2-3 
Division) 

• Hadley B. - 3rd Place, Coloured Poster 
(Kindergarten -Grade 1 Division) 

 
Thank you to Mr. Morris, Mr. Bancarz and Pastor Darby for speaking at our ceremony and the 
Legion Colour Party for being part of our program. 

 
Golden Duster Award 
Our goal as staff and students at Davison School is to show respect for ourselves and 
our building.  Starting this month Mr. Dohms our caretaker, awarded a class who has 
made great improvements in the cleanliness of their consistently.  He handed out the 
first award on November 29 to . . . .Grade 4.  Grade 4 will proudly display the Golden 
Duster until just before Christmas Break!  Congratulations Grade 4!! 



Take Note 

• Student fees, can be paid now by using SchoolCash (https://gssd.schoolcashonline.com/ or 

by cash or cheque (made payable to Davison School).  We can also set up a payment plan if 

needed.  

• Report Cards: Report Cards are live on Edsby.  If you are having any issues please call the 

school so that we can help you. 

• Being a Chaperone: If you want to help out and assist a group of students on a field trip, 

GSSD will need a Criminal Record Check/Vunerable Sector Check as well as the signed 

Volunteer Code of Conduct: https://www.gssd.ca/download/425129.  To get a Vunerable 

Sector Check done you will need a letter from the school letting them know why you are 

getting one. 

 
 
Dates to Remember 
• December 14   Holiday Harmony Dress Rehearsal @ 1 p.m. 

Holiday Harmony Concert @ 7 p.m. 
• December 18   “We are Diverse” Assembly @ 10 a.m.  
• December 19   Grinch’s Breakfast (Lunch) – sponsored by the SCC 

Pajama Day 
• December 20   Last Day of Classes before Christmas Break 
• January 4, 2024   Classes Resume – Day 2 

 

 

https://gssd.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.gssd.ca/download/425129
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